DEC 211334

Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. S. Wilgus
Vice President Nuclear Operations
P. 0. Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-302/84-26

We have received your response of November 21, 1984, to our Notice of Deviation,
issued on October 22, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Crystal
River 3 facility. Your response has been evaluated and we have the following
comments.

It is apparent from both the issuance of Deviation 84-26-01 and your subsequent
response, that your programmatic controls are insufficient to ensure that commit-
ments to the NRC are met. Therefore, it is requested that you address this
problem and indicate what steps will be taken to improve the effectiveness of
your system for tracking regulatory commitments.

Please provide a supplemental response to Deviation 84-26-01 within 30 days of
your receipt of this letter.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

/S] Koger N walkee vivy

John A. Olshinski, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: E. M. Howard, Director
Site Nuclear Operations
P. F. McKee, Nuclear Plant Manager
G. R. wWestafer, Manager
Nuclear Operations Licensing
and Fuel Management

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector

Document Control Desk
State of Florida
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